interCement

Lise Kingo

UN Global Compact Head
United Nations

New York, NY10017

USA

Dear Ms. Kingo,

I'm pleased to confirm that InterCement reaffirms its commitment to the Ten Principles
of the United Nations Global Compact related to Human Rights, Labor Rights,
Environmental Protection and Anti-Corruption Compliance, contributing to the UN
Sustainable Development Goals.

In the Market since 1974, InterCement one of the largest cement companies in Brazil.
In 2012, our company concluded the acquisition of Cimpor, becoming one of the top
global cement players and one of the most relevant companies in the industry. In this
moment of integration of two business cultures we reaffirm our commitment with the
Global Compact’s principles as a guidance framework to our daily activities.

We recognize the Communication of Progress (COP) as major tool of disclosure of
InterCement’s commitment and actions in the implementation of the Ten Principles.
We do support information transparency, understanding it as a requirement for sharing
sustainability initiatives with our stakeholders.

Since our first commitment to GC and as a part of our regular communication process
we will proceed the uploading of our progress related to the ten Principles in GC COP
website. We will also upload our Annual Report where we state regularly the same
commitment to key stakeholders and regular public.

This communication shows in a transparent and unequivocally way that the Ten
Principles are already embedded not only in our strategy but also in our day-by-day
activities.

Yours Sincerely,

Sao Paulo, May 25th, 2016

bk
{ C
|- %n\,f

: i
[ AT —

A, !

José }Edi‘é’bn Barros Franco
InterCernent Chairman of the Board




